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Comments: Fixed climbing anchors permanently scar and degrade wilderness.

Therefore The wilderness Act has always prohibited these installations.

NPS and USFS have attempted to legalize these devices to appease the trillion dollar a year outdoor recreation

industry.

It is the duty of these agencies to protect wilderness and provide opportunities for primitive recreation.

Climbers can use bolted anchors outside of wilderness in many places while only 3% of land in the lower 48 is

protected wilderness-it needs to stay that way!!


